Michael F. Brown County Executive Officer

Michael H. Allen Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board



105 East Anapamu Street, Suite 407 Santa Barbara, California 93101 805/568-2240 • FAX 805/568-2249 www.countyofsb.org

CLERK OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

MEMORANDUM 3/1/06

To: Honorable Members, Board of Supervisors From: Michael Allen, Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board

Re: South Central Coast Region Coastal Commission Nominees

As reflected in the agenda packet for the March 7, 2006 meeting of the Board, Governor Schwarzenegger has requested that Boards of Supervisors and elected City Representatives within Santa Barbara, Ventura and San Luis Obispo Counties forward nominees for consideration as the South Central Coast Region Gubernatorial appointee to the California Coastal Commission.

Below is a list of the actions taken to date within the South Central Coast Region with respect to this nomination process. In addition, attached is all available paperwork in support of the nominations listed below.

Ventura County:

The Board of Supervisors nominated County Supervisor Linda Parks.

The City Selection Committee Nominated City of Port Hueneme City Councilmember Jonathan Sharkey.

San Luis Obispo County:

The Board of Supervisors nominated County Supervisor Katcho Achadjian.

The City Selection Committee nominated County Supervisor Katcho Achadjian.

The San Luis Obispo County Board of Supervisors will be meeting to consider additional nominees on March 14, 2006 and the City Selection Committee will be meeting to consider additional nominees on March 13, 2006.

Santa Barbara County:

The City Selection Committee will consider the matter at their meeting of March 2, 2006. The names of any nominees selected at that meeting will be provided to the Board prior to March 7, 2006.

Subsequent to action by the Board of Supervisors, staff will forward the name(s) of those individuals nominated to the Office of the Governor.